
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Subject to funding approval by City Council and weather conditions 

 

 

PHASE START FINISH 

Study Late 2018 Spring2020 

Design Summer 2020 Late 2025 

Right-of-Way Summer 2025 Summer 2026 

Utility Relocations Spring 2026 Fall 2026 

Construction Fall 2026* Late 2028* 

PHASE COST 

Study & Design $1.4 Million 
Right-of-Way $200,000 

Utility Relocations $300,000 
Construction $17.0 Million 

This project will reconstruct and widen Avery Road from the CSX railroad tracks to Avery Run Road.  There will be a roundabout at 

Avondale Woods Boulevard and a traffic signal at the intersection of Lexi Lane and Castlefinn Drive.  The reconstructed roadway will be 

converted to a curb and gutter section with the addition of a 10’ wide shared use path along the east side, sidewalk along the west side, 

street lighting, and street trees. The anticipated lane configuration is two through lanes in each direction with a two-way left turn lane or 

dedicated left turns at intersections.  

South of the railroad tracks, the existing roadway section is not anticipated to be modified with the exception of lane control modifications. 

Sidewalk will be extended south of the railroad tracks to Winters Run Road. Other complete street improvements south of the tracks will 

be determined in design following coordination with City of Hilliard and Franklin County.  

The project is also anticipated to include a waterline extension along Avery Road, limits to be determined. 
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